
 

 

Ysgol Gynradd 
St John Lloyd RC Primary School 

Brynbala Way, Trowbridge, Cardiff CF3 1SX 
   Tel 029 20777690    

E-Mail: stjohnlloydprm@cardiff.gov.uk 
  Headteacher. Mrs C Hart B.Ed. (Hons) N.P.Q.H. 

 

 

 
13 November 2024 

 
 

CRUCIAL CREW 
Tuesday 3rd December 2024 

 
 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
The school has been given the opportunity for the Year 6 children attend the annual Crucial 
Crew workshops on Tuesday 3rd December 2024. The workshops are run by various 
professional agencies including the Emergency services. The event will take place at Welsh 
Field Hospital in Llandaff North, Cardiff. Activities such as this are beneficial because they give 
pupils experiences they may not otherwise have. 
 
On this occasion, the cost of the transport will be fully funded by the school.  
 
The children will leave school promptly at 9:15 and return to school in time for their lunch.  
 
Consent has already been obtained from the global consent form, however if you have any 
concerns regarding the trip please contact the school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
C HART 
HEADTEACHER 
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